
Hello Students! 
 
LAST WEEK OF CLASS!!  The last two years have indeed been strange but we are still holding 
on and going strong.  To our graduating juniors and seniors, welcome to your last week as an 
undergraduate student!  It will be great to have an in-person Commencement Ceremony to 
celebrate all your achievements.  We look forward to seeing what your future brings! 
 
The Neuroscience and Behavioral Biology Programs Commencement Reception will be held 
on May 20th before the actual Commencement Ceremony.  Please see below for more 
information, including registration. 
 
The Nu Rho Psi student group is sponsoring an Ice Cream social for Neuroscience and 
Behavioral Biology students.  Please see below for more information and don’t forget to RSVP 
for the social!! 
 

 
 
News and Upcoming Events: April 25th – May 1st         

NU RHO PSI 

 

ELECTIONS 

THIS WEEK 

The General Body Meeting for NRP will be held 

this Thursday, 28th in Remsen 101 at 9:00 p.m. Please note this 

meeting will be held in person. 

 

The Elections for the Executive Board for the next academic year 

will be held at this meeting.  Please come out to listen to the 

candidates and vote!  Pizza will also be available at this meeting. 

 

EXPERIENTIAL 

LEARNING EXIT 

SESSIONS - 

THIS WEEK 

If you participated in Experiential Learning, you should have 

received an email with details on this week’s mandatory 

Exit Sessions. Your reflection is due on the last day of class 

and it can be emailed to Kelly Thammavong. 

KEEN: Wednesday, April 27th from 8am-9am in Mudd 26 

Helping an Aging Community: Friday, April 29th at 8am 

via Zoom. 

mailto:kellyt@jhu.edu


SCIENTIFIC 

COMMUNICATIONS 

THIS WEEK 

Scientific Communication Exit Sessions are THIS week and are 

mandatory. 

 

You MUST attend and you MUST attend the section that you 

registered for in SIS. If you do not attend, then you cannot get 

credit for research. Information on the Research Paper that is also 

due can be found on the Neuroscience website.   

 

REMEMBER… if you are registered for research for credit, you 

must submit a research paper (this is not the same paper as the 

SciComm narrative!). Information was emailed to all students 

registered for Sci.Comm. and Research for credit. 

 

All students are also required to complete an online research 

survey. You will receive an email directing you to the survey 

during the last week of classes. 

 

 
 

https://krieger.jhu.edu/neuroscience/research/research-paper-guidelines/


WOMEN IN STEM 

SYMPOSIUM 

 

THIS WEEK 

In just a few weeks, Women of 

Whiting presents The Women in STEM Symposium which will 

feature leaders from academia, industry, and government in 

keynote talks and panel sessions with a focus on the future of 

women in STEM. The event will conclude with a networking and 

poster session encouraging students to submit and present their 

work.  

The symposium will be in a hybrid format, with in-person events 

taking place on the Homewood campus, and virtual components 

conducted via Zoom; registration is free and open to all! Lunch 

included for in-person participants.  To register for the symposium 

please use the following registration link.  

SPRING FAIR 2022 

 

THIS WEEK 

 
 

After two years of COVID restrictions the Office of Student Affairs 

and LEEDS are happy to announce that Spring Fair 2022 will take 

place from April 28th thru May 1st.  There will be culture shows, 

food vendors, Arts Marketplace center and more.  Make sure to 

take some time from studying and join the fun!! 

 

END OF SPRING 2022 

SEMESTER ICE 

CREAM SOCIAL 

 
Nu Rho Psi is sponsoring an ice cream social and game day for 

the Neuroscience and Behavioral Biology students to take a break 

during the week of Reading Period.  The ice cream social will 

feature the truck from Kona Ice and will be on The Beach on 

Wednesday, May 4th from 11:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.  Students 

must have a ticket in order to receive the ice cream from Kona 

Ice.  Please register here. Hope to see you there!! 

 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bit.ly%2FWOWSymposium2021&data=05%7C01%7CKellyT%40jhu.edu%7Cfff60b2c221b4de4254008da26cb4fab%7C9fa4f438b1e6473b803f86f8aedf0dec%7C0%7C0%7C637864952152610770%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=G2LmAZtKDROjWcPHR8%2FBPixkmYP0vHpT0pHuKdhwjS0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.bit.ly%2FWOWSymposium2021&data=05%7C01%7CKellyT%40jhu.edu%7Cfff60b2c221b4de4254008da26cb4fab%7C9fa4f438b1e6473b803f86f8aedf0dec%7C0%7C0%7C637864952152610770%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=G2LmAZtKDROjWcPHR8%2FBPixkmYP0vHpT0pHuKdhwjS0%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.signupgenius.com%2Fgo%2F8050B45ACA92EA4FF2-nurhopsi&data=05%7C01%7CKellyT%40jhu.edu%7Cfff60b2c221b4de4254008da26cb4fab%7C9fa4f438b1e6473b803f86f8aedf0dec%7C0%7C0%7C637864952152767006%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=9gRbgI3vq5jCzRjdp%2Bjui4Tithq688Swjv%2FIgE7Widw%3D&reserved=0


COMMENCEMENT & 

HONORS RECEPTION 

 

MAY 20, 2022 

The Neuroscience and Behavioral Biology Programs will be 

hosting a Commencement and Honors Reception to celebrate our 

graduating students.  The reception will be held on Friday, May 

20th from 10:00 am – 12:00 pm in The Charles Commons 

Ballrooms. 

 

Because of continued COVID restraints and space, each student 

can bring up to two (2) guests.  Please RSVP to the EVITE 

invitation when you receive it as soon as possible and include 

how many guests you plan on bringing.  We look forward to 

celebrating with you in person after two years of restrictions. 

 

CONFERENCE ROOM 

 
The Neuroscience and Behavioral Biology Conference Room has 

been re-opened. 

 

The availability of the Conference Room for the week can be 

found HERE. We will also be posting a sign on the door when the 

room is in use.   

 

Note: Please be sure to leave the conference room in better 

shape then you found it. 

 

Please Like and Follow! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/JHUNeuroscienceProgram/ 

http://krieger.jhu.edu/neuroscience/ for more information. 
 
 
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdrive.google.com%2Ffile%2Fd%2F1ntLdgNlmF7WsFDhxF9krEObXVMZS0BkQ%2Fview%3Fusp%3Dsharing&data=05%7C01%7CKellyT%40jhu.edu%7Cfff60b2c221b4de4254008da26cb4fab%7C9fa4f438b1e6473b803f86f8aedf0dec%7C0%7C0%7C637864952152767006%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CE6YMCHpefUeQ8MxNYtcn%2BY2P%2F690zE03VQp58pZn00%3D&reserved=0
https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FJHUNeuroscienceProgram%2F&data=05%7C01%7CKellyT%40jhu.edu%7Cfff60b2c221b4de4254008da26cb4fab%7C9fa4f438b1e6473b803f86f8aedf0dec%7C0%7C0%7C637864952152767006%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GnByTElaf4yGswzqhO393U1I4yIpiBjamh7jg%2BcU7o0%3D&reserved=0
http://krieger.jhu.edu/neuroscience/

